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January 26, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Member: 
 

WELCOME to WEPCO Federal Credit Union! 

We’re excited to welcome you to the WEPCO Federal Credit Union family!  As a member of Potomac 
Federal Credit Union, we are pleased you chose WEPCO as your continuing credit union.   

The merger is official as of January 1, 2023; however, both credit unions will operate separately until the 
Potomac accounts are merged to the WEPCO system later this year.   

We want you to feel informed, comfortable, and confident during this merger process.  With your best 
interest as our focus, the project team is working to develop the proper plan to complete the merger in 
the most efficient manner possible.  You can expect to receive future mailings detailing important 
merger information as it pertains to your account in the coming months.  In the meantime, you can also 
find up-to-date information by visiting our website www.wepcofcu.com or www.potomacfcu.org.   

On behalf of the WEPCO Board of Directors, the Management Team and all our staff, welcome!  We look 
forward to getting to know you and meeting all your financial needs.  If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to call me at 301-783-1020. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Becky McKenzie 
President 
WEPCO Federal Credit Union 
 

http://www.wepcofcu.com/
http://www.potomacfcu.org/

